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4th April, 2014 
 

Statement on HIW Report of a review in respect of Mr K 
 
Adam Cairns, Chief Executive at Cardiff and Vale University Health Board, 
said: “We send our deepest sympathies to the family and accept all of the 
recommendations of the report.  
 
“We understand this is an incredibly difficult day for the families involved in this 
very sad incident.  
 
“We thank HIW for their report and we commit to working with our local 
government colleagues and MIND Cymru with whom we will be addressing the 
issues raised.”  

 
-end- 

 
Read the HIW Report on the UHB website or the HIW website. 

 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Chris Davies 
Head of Communications 
Cardiff and Vale University Health Board 
T: 029 2074 6381 
E: chris.davies5@wales.nhs.uk 
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